

Terri Agnew:Welcome to the GNSO Review Working Group Meeting on Thursday, 17 August 2017 at 12:00 UTC for 60 minutes.

Terri Agnew:agenda wiki page: https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A_community.icann.org_x_vAghB&d=DwlCaQ&c=FmY1u3PjP6wrcrwlI3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=DRa2dXAvSFpClgmkXhFzL7ar9Qfqa0Algn-H4xR2EBk&m=6-INZ9dX3PZnkb9SBuadconO2HNjEPQrHSzz3yfnMKk&s=zxBzqDiSAgAulDFePUv-4TntXJseOh6tZUclBazvB8s&e=

Krishna Seeburn (Kris):thanx

Pascal Bekono:hello dear all

Terri Agnew:Welcome Lori Schulman

Lori Schulman:hi

Terri Agnew:finding the line

Marika Konings:Further info about the community budget requests can be found here:

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A_community.icann.org_x_lgSuAg&d=DwlCaQ&c=FmY1u3PjP6wrcrwlI3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=DRa2dXAvSFpClgmkXhFzL7ar9Qfqa0Algn-H4xR2EBk&m=6-INZ9dX3PZnkb9SBuadconO2HNjEPQrHSzz3yfnMKk&s=-MRo75JDrdfJ6xoXnie4UryY_L-j4G5jJQH7U2gymQA&e= for those interested

Marika Konings:Decisions for FY2017 are posted here:

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A_community.icann.org_x_3hCOAw&d=DwlCaQ&c=FmY1u3PjP6wrcrwlI3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=DRa2dXAvSFpClgmkXhFzL7ar9Qfqa0Algn-H4xR2EBk&m=6-INZ9dX3PZnkb9SBuadconO2HNjEPQrHSzz3yfnMKk&s=Am65nkMpexSgeNt42eK6blJrQbfmix3wNaeSkonKs8g&e=

Marika Konings:Do note that this is an issue that was also considered by the GAC-GNSO Consultation Group. The GAC is of the view that no one, apart from the GAC Chair, can represent the GAC and as such they are not willing to appoint liaisons to other SO/ACs or WGs.

Marika Konings:it may be worth asking the question again to meet this recommendation, but the response will likely be along similar lines, unless perspectives have changed in the meantime....

Marika Konings:Maybe it is a question for the GAC to see what they would consider feasible and practical as they do seem to want to be more actively engaged in PDPs?

Krishna Seeburn (Kris):We can still recommend for informal....

Krishna Seeburn (Kris):am sure they will not formalise

Rafik:@marika a question already asked several times to GAC I think :)

Sara Bockey:Julie you are very faint now...can barely hear you

Sara Bockey:I hear Lori very well

Krishna Seeburn (Kris):i thnink observer status could work

Pascal Bekono:Could you define 4. "Optioins" ???

Marika Konings:@Rafik - yes, but maybe one day the response is different, and in any case, I don't think this group can decide on what the GAC should be doing or providing, without their agreement ;-)

Rafik:@marika I do agree :)

Rafik:they are called co-leaders I think, avoiding the term co-chairs

Rafik:old hand

Krishna Seeburn (Kris):i fully agree

Marika Konings:OEC

Wolf-Ulrich Knoblen:OEC

Pascal Bekono:I think that it can be interesting to have a face to face meeting in ICANN60. I'm still looking for funding to attend

Terri Agnew:the next GNSO Review Working Group Meeting will be on Thursday, 31 August 2017 at 12:00 UTC for 60 minutes.

Krishna Seeburn (Kris):bye

Rafik:bye all

Pascal Bekono:thanks, bye

Sara Bockey:thanks all